
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

16. APPLICATIONS TO THE SPREYDON/HEATHCOTE COMMUNITY BOARD YOUTH 
ACHIEVEMENT SCHEME 

 
 The Board considered two applications for funding from the 2007/08 Spreydon/Heathcote Youth 

Achievement Scheme from Luke Noble and Matthew Thomas, to assist them to represent Canterbury 
at the 2007 Junior/Youth Nationals at Whangaparoa in September 2007. 

 
 The Board resolved to grant $200 each to Luke Noble and Matthew Thomas to assist them in 

representing Canterbury at the National Youth Ten Pin Bowling Championships.  
 
 


